
 

 
 
 
 
 

August 9, 2022 
VIA EMAIL 

 
Hans Bader 
Bader Family Foundation  
1236 N. Stafford Street  
Arlington, VA 22201 
hfb138@yahoo.com 

 

RE: FDA FOIA Request 2022-3954 

 
Dear Mr. Bader: 

 
This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated May 25, 2022.  
Your request was received on June 1, 2022. 

Your request seeks the following:  

1. All communications between March 1, 2022, and the date you process this request, with 
covered FDA offices about “Gender-Affirming Care and Young People,” a guidance 
document issued by the Office of Population Affairs in the Department of Health and 
Human Services dated March 2022. 

2. All communications between February 1, 2022, and March 31, 2022, with covered FDA 
offices about the drafting or content of “Gender-Affirming Care and Young People.” 

Your request states that, “Covered FDA offices,” means the Office of the Commissioner; the 
Center for Drug Evaluation and Research; and the Office of Media Affairs. 

A search of the Covered FDA offices did not locate responsive records; therefore, we have no 
documents to provide you. 

Please direct any questions regarding this response to Meredith Schlaifer at 
Meredith.Schlaifer@fda.hhs.gov or (301) 796-0583. 

Sincerely, 
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